
Board Report 12/15/24

The greenhouse is all finished and ready to grow.

We installed three new drinking fountain/water bottle fillers. Two at the elementary and one in the 
Annex.

Waiting on a price quote for remolding the bathrooms near the New Gym.

The band room roof has been patched for the winter, it will need replaced in the near future.

Dan Aberasturi.


